
THANK YOU 
for all the residents 
who were so patient 
and understanding 

while the public works 
department worked on 
the main line water 
leak on First Street, 

May 12th 
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Please remind 
your children 

not to ride 
bikes and 

skateboards on 
the sidewalks.

DID YOU KNOW?
A leaky toilet 
at ½ a gallon 
per minute can 
equal up to 

21,600 gallons 
of wasted 
water per 
month!

Rockford Garden Club 
June 9th @ noon...we're having our luncheon 

& summer garden tea @ the Harvest Moon
June 23rd we're having a luncheon @ the Harvest 
Moon, followed by a program with Kathy Hutton 

on Xeriscaping, which uses less water in the 
garden. Kathy is the owner of 
"Plants of the Wild" in Tekoa.

Peggy & Lorri
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The Fairfield community center announces the sponsorship of the simplified summer 
food program for children. Meals will be made available at no charge to attending 
children 18 years of age and younger. Meals will be served @ Fairfield Community 

Center- 218 E Main St Fairfield WA. Beginning on 6/20/2016, Lunch 12 p.m. to 1 p.m. 
If you have any questions please contact: 

Ladonna Kelley at 509-291-3962 or Fairfield Town Hall at 509-283-2414 

June 2016
North Palouse Community Food Bank
Located Behind Fairfield Fire Station 

on North Railroad
June 2016 

Saturday     June       4*    9am to 11am 
Saturday     June      18*    9am to 11am

*Dates have changed due to the Flag Day Celebration
www.northpalousecommunityfoodbank.com

North Palouse Community Food Bank
202 North Railroad Ave                                           

Fairfield, WA  99012 (509) 283-4250

Movies in the park will begin on June 16th through August 18th 
excluding June 30th.

They will be on Thursday nights starting at dusk. 
Free admission, free popcorn and free pop will be provided.

All movies are G or PG rated. PG-13 movies will be prescreened.
The movie for the week will be on the Town reader board.

Rockford’s town 
wide yard sale 

will be held June 3 
& 4th

Rockford Town Hall
509-291-4716

After hours contacts:
Carrie 270-3310  Or  

Clint 291-3722

www.rockfordwa.com

Missile Base Road Closure
Effective July 1st, 2016

Due to lack of funding for repair, this road will be 
closed. If you have any concerns or questions 
please contact Town Hall at (509) 291-4716 or

WA Department of Transportation (509) 324-6000 

Just a friendly reminder…
Please refrain from flushing any of the following 

items: Bathroom wipes (even the flushable kind), 
condoms, cotton balls & swabs, prescription 

medication, paper towels, cigarette butts, Band-
Aids, dental floss, grease, fats, oil, cat litter, 

disposable diapers, feminine hygiene products, 
cleaning wipes, paint, solvents, sealants and 

thinners. 
These items do not break down and are hard on our 

new treatment plant.


